
Public Notice 
Hartford Township 
61310 CR 687 
Hartford, MI  49057 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the November 5, 2024 
General Election has been scheduled for Monday, October 14, 2024 at 2:00 pm at the 
Township Hall at 61310 CR 687, Hartford, MI  49057. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to 
record and count the vote’s cast at the election meet the requirements of law. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended, 
MCL41.72a (2) and (3), and the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
 
The Hartford Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to 
individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon 1 days’ notice.  
 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should 
contact: 
 
Julie Sweet 
61310 County Road 687 
Hartford, MI  49057 
269-621-4658 ext 3 
hartfordtownshipclerk@gmail.com 
 


